Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Cducation

Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

ADVISORY
July 3, 2020

(Division Memorandum Dated June 26, 2020)

To: Engr. Jesse A. Dellosa
Engr. Patricio Dela Cruz, Jr.
Engr. Rudy L. Tuyay Il
Members, Division Inspectorate Team
Concerned School Heads

Please be informed that the said Pre-Construction Conference is
rescheduled on July 13, 2020 at the same venue and the same time.

|

JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO V
Schools Division Superintende

For immediate dissemination.

Capitol Compound, Brgy. Burabod, Sorsogon City 4700, Sorsogon
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